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1. The AGM will take place in Assembly Buildings, Conference 

Centre, 2- 10 Fisherwick Place, Belfast on Wednesday, 27 

March 2024 (please note date change). The Branch Newsletter, 

which will contain the Annual Report and include a 

comprehensive and up to date report on all current Branch 

activity, will be printed and despatched to members on 8 March 

2024. Therefore I’m not repeating any of the detail.  

 

2. Magazine: A number of members, including myself did not 

receive a copy of the December 2023 Magazine. At the 

moment, the problem appears to have affected a number of 

members in the Bangor area but I’ll be grateful if you can 

advise me if members any other area of NI were impacted, 

please. 

 

 

Michael Monaghan 

Telephone 028 9145 5448; mobile 077 1958 4501. 

E- mail: michael.monaghan@nfop.org.uk   
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